
Wolfeboro Conservation Commission 
Dredge & Fill Meeting 
February 25, 2009 

 
 

Members Present:  Randy Tetreault, Dave Wheeler, Members, Sarah Silk, Mike Hodder, 
Alternates. 

 
 

Town of Wolfeboro 
North Line Road 

Standard Dredge & Fill 

 
The applicant proposes 300 lf of bank stabilization of North Line Road, roadway improvements 

and lengthening the existing concrete box culvert where Fernald Brook crosses North Line Road. 
 

The Wolfeboro Conservation Commission cited no objection to the Town of 
Wolfeboro, Standard Dredge & Fill application however, questioned how the Town 
proposes to monitor siltation while the work is ongoing and prevent sedimentation 
from flowing downstream toward the sandy beach on Lake Wentworth.  The 
Commission recommended the following; work to be done during lowest seasonal 
flow of Fernald Brook and attempt vegetative stabilization wherever possible. 
 


